
 

              19.09.2020  

 

NOTICE 

 Online classes of all the B.A./B.Sc./B.Com. 3rd and 

5th Semester General course students’ will start 

very soon, probably from 25th September, 2020. 

Students are directed to follow the class routine to 

be displayed in our college Website shortly.  

The Hons. Students (3rd and 5th Semester) are 

directed to contact their departmental 

heads/subject teachers in this regard. 
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